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3 March 2017 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements 
regarding upcoming events at your school for the week of Mar. 13th – March 17th  

No classes during the March Break from March 6th – 10th. Students return to school Monday, March 13th. 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Loch Lomond School I would like to welcome Mrs. Tiffany Munn to 
the position of Grade 2 teacher within the Cubs Crossing POD. We look forward to having Mrs. Munn 
join our team as she works to support our students in reaching their full potential.  
 
The Loch Lomond School Online Clothing store is now open and the closing date of midnight on Sunday, 
March 5th is fast approaching. From hoodies to winter toques, there is a nice selection of items you can 
shop and show your lion pride! You can shop for your favorite new Loch Lomond School threads by 
clicking the link featured on this talkmail letter (also posted to our school website), visiting the Loch 
Lomond Home & School FB Page or dropping by to view our Loch Lomond Twitter feed 
@LochLomondNB: https://lochlomond.itemorder.com/sale?read_message=true 
 
In partnership with the local chapter of the “Freemasons” our school is participating in their “Books for 
Bikes” program. The program encourages reading and students who participate will have their name 
entered in a draw for a chance to win a bike. A letter has been sent home providing more details of the 
program and the requirements to participate.   
 
Tuesday, March 14th Grade 5 students will be participating in week seven of the ten week D.A.R.E. 
program. This drug abuse resistance education course is delivered by a police officer from the Saint John 
Police Force. For more information please contact your child’s teacher. 
 

Wednesday, March 15th students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep that smile strong and bright!  

Thursday, March 16th students in Mrs. Vaughn’s homeroom class will be travelling to Rockwood Park for 
a morning outdoor adventure. Thank you to our PALS (Partners Assisting Local Schools) for making this 
adventure possible in one of Canada’s premier urban parks. 

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 
Principal (Acting) 
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